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ANNUAL REPORT FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2020-2021
Dear students, faculty, and esteemed members of our institution,

It gives me great pleasure to present the annual report for the academic year 2020-21 at our
esteemed college. With a student strength of 734, we have continued our journey of academic

excellence and growth in various spheres of education.

Our dedicated faculty members, along with 13 non-teaching staff, have been instrumental in
providing quality education and support to our students. This year witnessed remarkable
achievements, with Safa Usman securing the 5th position in B.Com in the Calicut University

examinations.

In line with our commitment to holistic education, we organized a total of 16 seminars and
workshops, providing our students with valuable insights and knowledge beyond the
classrooms. Additionally, 11 extension programs were conducted, fostering a culture of

community engagement and social responsibility among our students.

I am pleased to report that we signed 4 memorandums of understanding (MoUs) with reputed

institutions during the year, opening up avenues for collaboration and academic exchange.

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) played a pivotal role in enhancing the quality of
education at our college. Two Faculty Development Programs (FDP) were conducted, focusing

on faculty training on Learning Management Systems (LMS) and stress management. These

sessions benefitted 28 faculty members and 3 non-teaching staff members. Mo

I am delighted to share that Ms. Chitrakala, the Head of the Department of Commerce, was

awarded a doctoral degree in commerce, a testament to her dedication and academic prowess.




Furthermore, to cater to the diverse academic interests of our students, we introduced new

courses - BBA and MA Sociology, providing them with a wider array of learning opportunities.
In addition to these accomplishments, our fa-culty members actively participated in various
seminars and workshops organized by other institutions, further enriching their knowledge and
expertise.

As we celebrate the achievements and growth of the past academic year, I am confident that
we will continue to uphold our commitment to academic excellence and student welfare in the
years ahead.

Thank you for your unwavering support and dedication to our college.

Warm regards,

Lt.Cdr. Dr. CK Abdul Rabbi Nistar
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